Sheila Summers Assistant Principal



Sheldon Elementary

17203 Hall Sheppard Lane Houston, Texas 77049 281.456.6700

January 14, 2011

Dear Texas EquuSearch,

Sheldon Elementary would like to make a donation of \$440.00 in the memory of Jonathon Foster. Jonathon was a student enrolled at Sheldon Elementary prior to moving in with his mother and attending Durham Elementary. Jonathon attended 1^{st} grade, 4^{th} and part of 5^{th} grades here at Sheldon Elementary. Our campus is filled with many thoughtful educators that thrive to give the best to our students and community. In visiting with Jonathon's grandmother, Ms. Gifford, she stated that the best gesture we could do was to donate to Texas EquuSearch. We appreciate all of your volunteers and your dedication within in your organization to help when called upon.

Sincerely,

Dana A. Zuniga

Sheldon Elementary

Librarian & Climate Committee Chair